
 

 

Many thanks to everyone who supported raising money for the One Girl charity today.  

For more information about this cause; chosen by the 

girls, please visit:  https://www.onegirl.org.au/ 
 

  

REMINDER: 

The trip to Harry 

Potter World 

takes place this  

Wednesday 20th 

Winterbourne Junior Girls’ 

Year 6 Newsletter 

Week ending: Friday 15th June 2018 

       Upcoming events: 

Year 6 are benefiting from a transition 

project for an hour per week over the 

next few weeks to support their move 

to secondary school.   

 

 

  

 

 

This half term:    We will be continuing with out Harry Potter inspired writing pro-

ject. Your daughters will be given pieces of written work that they are to re-draft, 

improve and up-level. Please ensure your child completes this to the best of their 

Year 6 Attendance this week  

Monday—Thursday 

As a school, we are aiming to achieve 

an attendance target of over 97%. We 

are currently at 97.05% - Hurray! 

6.1: 100% 

6.2: 94.83% 

6.3: 98.28% 

Well done to 6.1 !  

Star students of the week: 

(6.1) Shaniqua & Misbah 

(6.2) Kyra C & Krupa 

(6.3) Hamida & Nana 

Winners of £5 Voucher have made ex-

cellent progress in Writing this week  

Well done to Tania 6.3 and Rhianna 

6.2.                     

RE: The girls have now all completed a project intro-

ducing the key events in the Jewish Bible and cover-

ing two of the main Jewish Bible stories/ characters: 

Joseph and Moses.  They have produced 

some excellent writing in role as Joseph 

when betrayed by his brothers and as a 

Hebrew at the first Passover.   


